
From: Janet Migaki 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 1:47 PM 
To: Guenther, John (ECY) <jgue461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: comments for harris ave shipyard cleanup 

 

John, 

Thank you for providing a 'comment' pathway concerning the  Harris Avenue shipyard site. I 

will be attending the public meeting tomorrow night, but wanted to pass along two of my 

questions: 

1) What role do the contaminants coming from the WWTP outfalls have on the clean up plan ? 

2) Where is the " upland landfill disposal of dredged materials"  located.... what locations are 

being used to dispose of the dredged materials, and what are these locations? - ?landfills, other 

accumulating dredged material ? spread over uninhabited land ? 

 

thank you for any answers you can provide, 

Respectfully, 

Janet Migaki 
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